
Climate Change Information: 

Privacy Notice 

In order to provide the Climate Change Information to you, we collect and hold some 

personal information about you. This will include: 

• Name, address, and email address 
• Your pledge choice information 
• Your suggestions and ideas to help us find ways to reduce direct and indirect 

emissions from Powys County Council. 

We need to use this information so that we can provide the Climate Change Information 

for you and so that we can use your suggestions and ideas to help the council to reduce 

its carbon emissions to net zero, in line with the Welsh public sector target of 2030. 

How we use this information 

Your information will only be used for the purpose that it was collected i.e. to supply 

you with newsletters and to collect suggestions for emission reductions.  

We will only add your contact details to our mailing list if we have had your explicit 

consent. 

We will only contact you to discuss your ideas or suggestions further if we have your 

explicit consent. 

 

Who can see this information 

The data that we hold about you is saved onto a secure computer network, accessible by 

the Climate Change Officer and Information Management staff only. 

No hard copies of forms or the Climate Change register will be kept. 

Accuracy of data 



It is important that the information we hold about you is accurate. If any of your details 

change, please contact us as soon as possible so that we can update your records. 

  

Find out more 

The information on this page describes the data held by the Climate Change Officer. For 

more information on how Powys County Council secures your personal data, including 

your rights as a data subject, please see our Corporate Privacy Notice 
 

https://en.powys.gov.uk/privacy

